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The Team Precision Public Company Limited has 

successfully held  Lean Six Sigma Rewards and 

Recognition on November 17, 2010. The event is 

purposed to enhance the communication, sharing, 

promoting, recognize and thank you all employees that 

always support and keep Lean Six Sigma in mind. 

Speech and Opening from VP of Operation

Although the electronics industry is beginning to show 

signs of growth and customers still require and overall 

value from their EMS partners. In response to this, 

several of EMS (Electronics Manufacturing Services) 

companies employ various operations processes and 

methodologies to eliminate any unnecessary and 

costly steps in order to make their operations as 

efficient and defect free as possible.

Combining the Lean and Six Sigma will be creates a 

powerful set of tools to monitor and validate project 

progress, while also increasing value and minimizing 

variation in operations.

Keynote opening speech:  

• Customers are important.

• Speed, quality, and low cost are linked.

• You need to eliminate variation and defects, and 

focus on process flow, if you want to deliver quality, 

speed, and low cost. 



Award Ceremony: Best Practice

TPR Lean Project Awards: Vipa  Lomathorn

TPR Kaizen Project Awards: Kanyapat  Sodsoew

TPP Lean Project Awards: Narumol Somthai

TPP Kaizen Project Awards: Panuwat Sriwicharn



Certificate Ceremony: 2Lean Masters and  2Six Sigma Black Belts

TPR Lean Master: Somchai   Limphraephan TPP Lean Master: Pongpan   Muayman

TPR Black Belt: Kritsana   Jumnongkaew TPP Black Belt: Pisit   Hin-on





Keynote close speech from Chairman
Key word: Analytical Thinking and Teamwork

• Data is critical to making sound business decisions.

• Culture change management concepts, data driven, results driven.

• Teamwork: People have to work together to make the kinds of improvements by brainstorming,    

listen and respect others ideas.



Group Photo: Thumbs up-We are in the same team and same direction. 

Finally, I would like to say thank you to all managements 

for a very great support .If without this, The 2010 Six Sigma 

Rewards and Recognition will not happen. The most 

importance is Lean Six Sigma colleague, I have to say thank 

you very much for your good attention and corporation. 

I realized that this year we have a lot of activities but you guys 

still keep focus and try to complete projects on time. Thank you 

very much and congratulations to everyone.

Thank and Regards

Kullawat Chookaew

Lean Six Sigma Department Manager


